
 

Untitled 
From: Lisa Sievers [e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2011 6:39 PM 
To: SatelliteOffices 
Subject: re: satellite office in Silicon Valley 

It is only common sense to have a USPTO office in Silicon Valley, make it northern 
Silicon Valley to be cheaper if you need it to be - San Carlos, Belmont, Redwood 
City. 

It would be stupid not to have our, hottest commodities, Invention and Creativity, 
that this country produces have a GO TO office in it's back yard. 

Best regards, 

Lisa Sievers 
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